Ministry of Railways

Railway Constitutes High Power Committee to Look Into Concerns of Candidate
Over NTPC CBT-1 Result

Candidates May Submit their Grievances to Committee till 16th February, 2022

Posted On 26 JAN 2022 11.16AM by PIE Delhl

A high power committee has been formed to look into the concerns and doubts raised by candidates in regard to the results of 1st St
Computer Based Test (CBT ) of Centralized Employment Notification CEN 01/2019 of Non Technical Popular categories (NTPC) issued by Raih
Recruitment Boards (RRBs) on 14-15 th January 2022

The Comumittee will go into following issues raised by candidates and give recommendations:

1. Results of 1st Stage CBT of CEN 01/2019 (NTPC) and methodology used for shortlisting candidates for 2nd Stage CBT without affecting exis!
shortlisted candidates

2. Introduction of 2nd Stage CBTin CEN RRC 012019
The candidates can lodge their concerns and suggestions to the committee at following email id:
rrhcommittee@railnet gov.in

All Chairpersons of RRBs have also been directed to receive the grievances of candidates through their existing channels, compile th
grievances and send the same to Committee.

Candidates are given three weeks time upto 16.02.2022 to submit their concerns and committee after examining these concerns will submit tt
recommendations by 04.03.2022.

In view of above the 2nd Stage CBT of CEN 01/2019 (NTPC) beginning w.e.f 15th February 2022 and 1st Stage CBT of CEN RRC 01/2019 beginn
w.e.f. 23rd February stands postponed.



